
Electronic Fund Transfers to the  
Florida Clinical Practice Association, Inc. 

 
 
Any requests for payments to be set up as Electronic Fund Transfers (EFT) MUST 
be forwarded to the Dean’s Office General Accounting for completion. 
 
If an outside agency is planning to send payment to a department via EFT in the Florida 
Clinical Practice Association, Inc.’s (FCPA) bank account, the department must notify 
Dean’s Office General Accounting (Ken Van Doren 265-7951) as soon as possible.  The 
department will need to complete a FCPA Deposit Slip (available on the DOFS’s website 
at www.med.ufl.edu/finance/forms.htm) and forward to Ken Van Doren.   Once the funds 
are received, General Accounting will record the incoming payment per the instructions 
on the completed FCPA Deposit Slip and notify the department of its receipt. 
 
State of Florida EFT Payments 
 
Currently the FCPA is setup to receive payment from many State of Florida agencies via 
EFT.  Often a department will not realize the funds are due until after the monies have 
been received by the FCPA.  The only notification the department will receive is a copy 
of the State of Florida Department of Financial Services Remittance Advice (see sample 
attached).  This notification and any supporting documentation that was attached MUST 
be forwarded to General Accounting along with the completed FCPA Deposit Slip.  The 
department will not receive credit for this incoming revenue until the documentation is 
received. 
 

For questions or concerns about this policy, please contact Ken Van Doren at  
(352) 265-7951. 



 


